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Foundations of Global Business Jan 13 2021 In the past three decades a number of important changes have made
international business more complex and exciting. The rapid and continuous changes in information and communications
technology (ITC), reduced trade barriers among countries, and regionalization have increased the links and dependency
among firms from various countries. This has created opportunities for increasing expansion to new markets and
increasing global integration while simultaneously posing many challenges. This book views international business as a
complex and integrated system and takes a systems approach to study and analyze the changes thus enabling readers to
assess global business opportunities and risk in a comprehensive and integral manner. The topics presented in this book
allow practitioners, scholars, and students of international business to have a broad understanding of the most relevant
issues in a changing international environment.
Impact of E-Business Technologies on Public and Private Organizations: Industry Comparisons and Perspectives Aug 08
2020 "This book assesses the impact of e-business technologies on different organizations, which include higher
education institutions, multinational automotive corporations, and health providers"--Provided by publisher.
Naval Engineering in the 21st Century: The Science and Technology Foundation for Future Naval Fleets Jun 25 2019 TRB
Special Report 306: Naval Engineering in the 21st Century: The Science and Technology Foundation for Future Naval Fleets
examines the state of basic and applied research in the scientific fields that support naval engineering and explores
whether Office of Naval Research (ONR) activities, under its National Naval Responsibility for Naval Engineering (NNRNE) initiative, have been effective in sustaining these fields.
The Foundation for Developing New Energy Technologies Sep 28 2019
Foundations of Business Jan 25 2022 Gain a solid understanding of business today and what it takes to become a better
employee, more informed consumer, and even a successful business owner with the best-selling FOUNDATONS OF BUSINESS, 5E.
This up-to-date, comprehensive survey of business highlights forms of business ownership, management and organization,
human resources management, marketing, social media and e-business, information systems, accounting, and finance. Core
topics and special features examine ethics and social responsibility, small business and entrepreneurship, and global
issues, while new coverage addresses cutting-edge topics, such as the impact of social media in business, the economic
recovery and remaining economic issues, international business, green and socially responsible business, and
sustainability. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Foundations of Business Information Systems Nov 30 2019 A few years ago there were no books on information technology
and business, now there are a great many. To add to that flow calls for courage and judgment on the part of both a
potential author and publisher. Andrew Doswell and Plenum Press are justified in bringing this work into the market. The
main reason is that Andrew Doswell has brought to the work some simple yet formidable attributes. The first of these is
that he knows what he is talking about. He was trained as an electrical engineer; he then was employed in business,
drawing on and fortifying that training, where he moved into an administrative position. Later still he moved into
teaching, first in Ireland, then in Scotland, but while employed in education he has not become an academic recluse. On
the contrary, he has continued to maintain his links with business, doing so by engaging in both research and
consultancy. Within the University he has been at the forefront of our thrust into office automation and office
information systems.
Architectures for E-Business Systems Jul 19 2021 As dot.com companies grapple with rigid market conditions and we keep
hearing how the big technology players are being punished on Wall Street, it becomes easy to think of the Internet as a
fad. The Internet frenzy may have subsided, but interest in the Internet as a business and marketing tool is still
strong. It will continue to impact organizations and create opportunities. Sooner or later every organization will use
the Internet for some facet, large or small, of its business. Architecture for e-Business Systems: Building the
Foundation for Tomorrow's Success provides complete coverage of best practices and architecture applications. The book
gives hands-on details to the IT manager faced with the daunting task of transitioning 40 years worth of computing
detritus supporting a brick-and-mortar operation into an online business - melding the walk-in customer with the surf-in
customer. It highlights strategy and planning, e-enabled business solutions, wireless and mobile business solutions,
project development approaches, e-enabled architecture and design, toolkits, testing, performance, and security. The
Internet will continue to impact individuals and organizations. Companies looking to grow their business through the
Internet will find numerous new opportunities. With its focus on strategic and tactical knowledge Architecture for eBusiness Systems: Building the Foundation for Tomorrow's Success shows you how to successfully build and deploy Internet
applications that stand up to the rigors of today's demanding business environment.
FOUNDATION IN BUSINESS AND TECHNOLOGY - EXAM KIT. Jul 27 2019
Introduction to Digital Economics Mar 03 2020 Innovations and developments in technology have laid the foundations for

an economy based on digital goods and services—the digital economy. This book invites students and practitioners, to
take an in-depth look at the impact that technological innovations such as social media, cryptocurrencies,
crowdsourcing, and even online gaming is having on today’s business landscape. Learn about the various business models
available for the digital economy, including the business models used by Bitcoin, Spotify, Wikipedia, World of Warcraft,
Facebook, and Airbnb. This book details the evolution of contemporary economics within the digital stratosphere and
highlights the complex ecosystem that makes up the field of digital economics. The foundational text with case studies
is also peppered with anecdotes on the various technological innovations which have shaped markets throughout history.
The authors provide several models and tools that are essential for analysis, as well as activities that will allow the
reader to reflect, analyze, and apply the knowledge and tools presented in each chapter. Introduction to Digital
Economics is a definitive guide to the complexities and nuances of this burgeoning and fascinating field of study.
Scientific Foundations of Digital Governance and Transformation Apr 15 2021 This book provides the latest research
advancements and findings for the scientific systematization of knowledge regarding digital governance and
transformation, such as core concepts, foundational principles, theories, methodologies, architectures, assessment
frameworks and future directions. It brings forward the ingredients of this new domain, proposing its needed formal and
systematic tools, exploring its relation with neighbouring scientific domains and finally prescribing the next steps for
laying the foundations of a new science. The book is structured into three main areas. The first section focuses on
contributions towards the purpose, ingredients and structure of the scientific foundations of digital transformation in
the public sector. The second looks at the identification and description of domain's scientific problems with a view to
stabilizing research products, assessment methods and tools in a reusable, extendable and sustainable manner. The third
envisions a pathway for future research to tackle broader governance problems via the applications of information and
communication technologies in combination with innovative approaches from neighbouring scientific domains. Contributing
to the analysis of the scientific perspectives of digital governance and digital transformation, this book will be an
indispensable tool for students, researchers and practitioners interested in digital governance, digital transformation,
information systems, as well as ICT industry experts and policymakers charged with the design, deployment and
implementation of public sector information systems.
Distribution Planning and Control Nov 22 2021 This third edition provides operations management students, academics and
professionals with a fully up-to-date, practical and comprehensive sourcebook in the science of distribution and Supply
Chain Management (SCM). Its objective is not only to discover the roots and detail the techniques of supply and delivery
channel networks, but also to explore the impact of the merger of SCM concepts and information technologies on all
aspects of internal business and supply channel management. This textbook provides a thorough and sometimes analytical
view of the topic, while remaining approachable from the standpoint of the reader. Although the text is broad enough to
encompass all the management activities found in today's logistics and distribution channel organizations, it is
detailed enough to provide the reader with a thorough understanding of essential strategic and tactical planning and
control processes, as well as problem-solving techniques that can be applied to everyday operations. Distribution
Planning and Control: Managing in the Era of Supply Chain Management, 3rd Ed. is comprised of fifteen chapters, divided
into five units. Unit 1 of the text, The SCM and Distribution Management Environment, sets the background necessary to
understand today’s supply chain environment. Unit 2, SCM Strategies, Channel Structures and Demand Management, reviews
the activities involved in performing strategic planning, designing channel networks, forecasting and managing channel
demand. Unit 3, Inventory Management in the Supply Chain Environment, provides an in-depth review of managing supply
chain inventories, statistical inventory management, and inventory management in a multiechelon channel environment.
Unit 4, Supply Chain Execution, traces the translation of the strategic supply chain plans into detailed customer and
supplier management, warehousing and transportation operations activities. Finally Unit 5, International Distribution
and Supply Chain Technologies, concludes the text by exploring the role of two integral elements of SCM: international
distribution management and the deployment of information technologies in the supply chain environment. Each chapter
includes summary questions and problems to challenge readers to their knowledge of concepts and topics covered.
Additionally supplementary materials for instructors are also available as tools for learning reinforcement.
Foundations For Fintech Jan 31 2020 In the digital era, emerging technologies such as artificial intelligence, big
data, and blockchain have revolutionized various ways of people's daily lives and brought many opportunities and
challenges to the industries. With the increasing demand for talents in the fintech realm, this book serves as a good
guide for practitioners who are seeking to understand the basics of fintech and applications of different technologies.
This book covers important knowledge in statistics, quantitative methods, and financial innovation to lay the foundation
for fintech. It is especially useful for people who are relatively new to this area and would like to become
professionals in fintech.
FOUNDATIONS IN BUSINESS AND TECHNOLOGY (FBT)POCKET NOTES. Apr 27 2022
FOUNDATIONS IN BUSINESS AND TECHNOLOGY (FBT)EXAM KIT. Mar 27 2022
Business Technologies in Contemporary Organizations: Adoption, Assimilation, and Institutionalization Oct 22 2021 As
two areas of study that thrive on change and innovation, the combination of electronic resources and corporation
management presents many challenges to researchers and professionals as information is discovered and applied to
existing practices. Business Technologies in Contemporary Organizations: Adoption, Assimilation, and
Institutionalization investigates the reciprocal relationship between information systems and corporations in order to
understand and assess the benefits of this partnership as technology continues to progress. This publication is an
essential reference source for researchers, practitioners, and students interested in the practical and theoretical
implementation of information systems and electronic resources in corporations and firms.
Foundations of Digital Government Apr 03 2020 Digital government consists in the purposeful use of information and
communication technologies (ICT), in particular the internet, to transform the relationship between government and
society in a positive manner. This book focuses on the current status, prospects and foundations of digital government.
Integrating examples and cases from administrative practice, it covers all important aspects of digital government
management. Learning outcomes include Understanding the implications of the internet for government and society Gaining
deeper insights into the concept and opportunities of digital democracy Understanding the challenges of moving public
services online
Building Information Modeling Sep 20 2021 Building Information Modeling (BIM) refers to the consistent and continuous
use of digital information throughout the entire lifecycle of a built facility, including its design, construction and
operation. In order to exploit BIM methods to their full potential, a fundamental grasp of their key principles and
applications is essential. Accordingly, this book combines discussions of theoretical foundations with reports from the
industry on currently applied best practices. The book’s content is divided into six parts: Part I discusses the
technological basics of BIM and addresses computational methods for the geometric and semantic modeling of buildings, as
well as methods for process modeling. Next, Part II covers the important aspect of the interoperability of BIM software
products and describes in detail the standardized data format Industry Foundation Classes. It presents the different
classification systems, discusses the data format CityGML for describing 3D city models and COBie for handing over data

to clients, and also provides an overview of BIM programming tools and interfaces. Part III is dedicated to the
philosophy, organization and technical implementation of BIM-based collaboration, and discusses the impact on legal
issues including construction contracts. In turn, Part IV covers a wide range of BIM use cases in the different
lifecycle phases of a built facility, including the use of BIM for design coordination, structural analysis, energy
analysis, code compliance checking, quantity take-off, prefabrication, progress monitoring and operation. In Part V, a
number of design and construction companies report on the current state of BIM adoption in connection with actual BIM
projects, and discuss the approach pursued for the shift toward BIM, including the hurdles taken. Lastly, Part VI
summarizes the book’s content and provides an outlook on future developments. The book was written both for
professionals using or programming such tools, and for students in Architecture and Construction Engineering programs.
Architecting Solutions with SAP Business Technology Platform Oct 10 2020 A practical handbook packed with expert advice
on architectural considerations for designing solutions using SAP BTP to drive digital innovation Purchase of the print
or Kindle book includes a free eBook in the PDF format Key Features Guide your customers with proven architectural
strategies and considerations on SAP BTP Tackle challenges in building process and data integration across complex and
hybrid landscapes Discover SAP BTP services, including visualizations, practical business scenarios, and more Book
Description SAP BTP is the foundation of SAP's intelligent and sustainable enterprise vision for its customers. It's
efficient, agile, and an enabler of innovation. It's technically robust, yet its superpower is its business centricity.
If you're involved in building IT and business strategies, it's essential to familiarize yourself with SAP BTP to see
the big picture for digitalization with SAP solutions. Similarly, if you have design responsibilities for enterprise
solutions, learning SAP BTP is crucial to produce effective and complete architecture designs. This book teaches you
about SAP BTP in five parts. First, you'll see how SAP BTP is positioned in the intelligent enterprise. In the second
part, you'll learn the foundational elements of SAP BTP and find out how it operates. The next part covers integration
architecture guidelines, integration strategy considerations, and integration styles with SAP's integration
technologies. Later, you'll learn how to use application development capabilities to extend enterprise solutions for
innovation and agility. This part also includes digital experience and process automation capabilities. The last part
covers how SAP BTP can facilitate data-to-value use cases to produce actionable business insights. By the end of this
SAP book, you'll be able to architect solutions using SAP BTP to deliver high business value. What you will learn
Explore value propositions and business processes enabled by SAP's Intelligent and Sustainable Enterprise Understand SAP
BTP's foundational elements, such as commercial and account models Discover services that can be part of solution
designs to fulfill non-functional requirements Get to grips with integration and extensibility services for building
robust solutions Understand what SAP BTP offers for digital experience and process automation Explore data-to-value
services that can help manage data and build analytics use cases Who this book is for This SAP guide is for technical
architects, solutions architects, and enterprise architects working with SAP solutions to drive digital transformation
and innovation with SAP BTP. Some IT background and an understanding of basic cloud concepts is assumed. Working
knowledge of the SAP ecosystem will also be beneficial.
The Advanced Technology Foundation Act Jun 05 2020
Digital Business and Electronic Commerce Feb 23 2022 This textbook introduces readers to digital business from a
management standpoint. It provides an overview of the foundations of digital business with basics, activities and
success factors, and an analytical view on user behavior. Dedicated chapters on mobile and social media present
fundamental aspects, discuss applications and address key success factors. The Internet of Things (IoT) is subsequently
introduced in the context of big data, cloud computing and connecting technologies, with a focus on industry 4.0, smart
business services, smart homes and digital consumer applications, as well as artificial intelligence. The book then
turns to digital business models in the B2C (business-to-consumer) and B2B (business-to-business) sectors. Building on
the business model concepts, the book addresses digital business strategy, discussing the strategic digital business
environment and digital business value activity systems (dVASs), as well as strategy development in the context of
digital business. Special chapters explore the implications of strategy for digital marketing and digital procurement.
Lastly, the book discusses the fundamentals of digital business technologies and security, and provides an outline of
digital business implementation. A comprehensive case study on Google/Alphabet, explaining Google's organizational
history, its integrated business model and its market environment, rounds out the book.
Business and Environmental Sustainability Sep 08 2020 Environmental sustainability is increasingly important to
organisations, whether for regulatory, financial or ethical reasons. Business and Environmental Sustainability looks at
the environmental aspect of sustainability for all organisations pursuing competitive advantage. The book provides
theoretical foundations from science, economics, policy and strategy, introduces three environmental challenges (climate
change, pollution and waste) and looks at how corporate functions can address these. This textbook provides a thorough
foundation by introducing readers to the science, reasoning and theory behind environmental sustainability and then
delves into how these ideas translate into principles and business models for organisations to use. Next, it covers
environmental challenges from climate change, pollution and waste, and then goes on to examine the different corporate
functions (from supply chain management to human resources) to illustrate how environmental sustainability is managed
and put into practice in organisations. Finally, a set of integrative case studies draws everything together and enables
the reader to apply various analytical tools, with the aim of understanding how companies can not only reduce their
environmental footprint but can positively contribute to environmental sustainability. Written by an award-winning
lecturer, Business and Environmental Sustainability boasts a wealth of pedagogical features, including examples from a
range of industries and countries, plus a companion website with slides, quiz questions and instructor material. This
will be a valuable text for students of business, management and environmental sustainability and will also be suitable
for broader courses on corporate responsibility and sustainability across environmental studies, political science and
engineering.
The Allied Occupation and Japan's Economic Miracle Feb 11 2021 There is virtually nothing - until the arrival of this
study - addressing the significance of the enormous contributions in science and technology towards the realization of
Japan's 'economic miracle' during the occupation period. Describes the Scientific and Technical Division of McArthur's
GHQ.
Foundations of Business Aug 20 2021 Build the solid foundation you need to succeed in today's competitive business
world and in your personal life with Pride/Hughes/Kapoor’s FOUNDATIONS OF BUSINESS, 6E. Up-to-date coverage highlights
important topics such as forms of business ownership, management and organization, human resource management, marketing,
e-business, information systems, accounting and finance. You examine how a nation's economy affects both individuals and
business, ethics and social responsibility, small business and entrepreneurship, and the global environment. New cuttingedge coverage addresses the impact of social media on business, international business, green and socially responsible
business, and sustainability. You learn to become a better employee, more informed consumer and even a successful
business owner with FOUNDATIONS OF BUSINESS, 6E. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Handbook of Research on Foundations and Applications of Intelligent Business Analytics Oct 02 2022 "This book addresses

research issues by investigating into foundations, technologies, and applications of intelligent business analytics,
offering theoretical foundations, technologies, methodologies, and applications of intelligent business analytics in an
integrated way"-Foundations of IT May 29 2022 Today, every member of a business entity, at all the levels of management, has to deal
with technology while performing his or her job responsibilities. As a result, from entry level executive to the level
of CEO, all the members of an organization encounter technology on a daily basis. Today's students and tomorrow's
executives have to take the advantage of technology; they must know how to use technology efficiently and effectively.
Appropriate application of IT is one of the primary keys to efficient and effective business operation as we are into
the 21st century. The present book attempts to provide the required foundation in the area of Information Technology.
'Foundations of I.T.' is designed for computer and management students with no particular background in Computers or
Information Technology. The book not only covers the basic and fundamentals of IT but also deals with advance concepts
and structures comprehensively. The present book will be useful in understanding the fundamentals, applications and
major roles, IT play in various walks of life daily. The present text also focuses on the technological changes and
trends that are revolutionizing the various knowledge areas under business management. The role and applications of
information technology in business have been extensively discussed in the present book. Attempt has been made to follow
'non-technical' and 'simple-to-understand' approach throughout the text. The present text also serves as a course and
textbook particularly for the papers of Information Technology and Computer Fundamentals of MBA, BBA, MCA, BCA, B. Sc.
(IT), PGDCA, M.Com etc., being run by various colleges and universities.
Technology Integration and Foundations for Effective Leadership Jun 29 2022 As new technology continues to emerge, the
training and education of learning new skills and strategies become important for professional development. Therefore,
technology leadership plays a vital role for the use of technology in organizations by providing guidance in the many
aspects of using technologies. Technology Integration and Foundations for Effective Leadership provides detailed
information on the aspects of effective technology leadership, highlighting instructions on creating a technology plan
as well as the successful integration of technology into the educational environment. This reference source aims to
offer a sense of structure and basic information on designing, developing, and evaluating technology projects to ensure
maximum success.
Foundations of Educational Technology Jul 07 2020 An engaging book for professional educators and an ideal textbook for
certificate, masters, and doctoral programs in educational technology, instructional systems and learning design,
Foundations of Educational Technology, Second Edition offers a fresh, interdisciplinary, problem-centered approach to
the subject, helping students build extensive notes and an electronic portfolio as they navigate the text. The book
addresses fundamental aspects of educational technology theory, research and practice that span various users, contexts
and settings; includes a full range of engaging exercises for students that will contribute to their professional
growth; and offers the following 4-step pedagogical features inspired by M. D. Merrill’s First Principles of
Instruction: TELL: Primary presentations and pointers to major sources of information and resources ASK: Activities that
encourage students to critique applications and share their individual interpretations SHOW: Activities that demonstrate
the application of key concepts and complex skills with appropriate opportunities for learner responses DO: Activities
in which learners apply key concepts and complex skills while working on practice assignments and/or projects to be
created for their electronic portfolios The second edition of this textbook covers the core objectives addressed in
introductory educational technology courses while adding new sections on mobile learning, MOOCs, open educational
resources, "big data," and learning analytics along with suggestions to instructors and appendices on effective writing,
professional associations, journal and trade magazines.
Introduction to Supply Chain Management Technologies, Second Edition Mar 15 2021 It is almost impossible to conceive of
the concept and practical application of supply chain management (SCM) without linking it to the enabling power of
today’s information technologies. Building upon the foundations of the first edition, Introduction to Supply Chain
Management Technologies, Second Edition details the software toolsets and suites driving integration in the areas of
customer management, manufacturing, procurement, warehousing, and logistics. By investigating the breakthroughs brought
about by the emergence of new Internet-based technologies in information, channel, customer, production, sourcing, and
logistics management, the author provides new insights into the continuously emerging field of SCM. New in the Second
Edition: New model of SCM Extended discussion of the concepts of lean, adaptive, and demand-driven supply chain
technologies Customer experience management and social networking Fundamentals of computing and their enabling power
Basics of today's ERP/supply chain business solutions Integrative software tools that allow for new levels of
collaboration, flexibility, and performance The new edition expands on emerging technologies that have provided all
forms of enterprises with the capability to continuously automate cost, redundancy, and variation out of the process;
enhance information creation and visibility; and expand the peer-to-peer connectivity that allows people to network
their tasks, ideas, and aspirations to produce a form of collective open-ended knowing, collaborating, and experiencing.
The information presented builds an understanding of how today’s technology-driven SCM provides new avenues to execute
superlative, customer-winning value through the digital, real-time synchronization of productive competencies, products,
services, and logistics delivery capabilities with the priorities of an increasingly global business environment.
Putting Purpose Into Practice Oct 29 2019 In the face of constant change, the nature of business must evolve rapidly if
it is to remain relevant to society at large. How then should business change to meet the requirements of the 21st
century, in which unbridled globalization and technological advancements are having profound affects on the wellbeing
and prosperity of both the people and the planet? The achievement of purpose is the key to successful transformation not just having a purpose, but making that purpose real at every level of the organization. This is the first book to
provide a precise description of how companies can put purpose into practice. Based on a groundbreaking research project
undertaken jointly between the Saïd Business School at the University of Oxford and Mars Catalyst, the think tank of
Mars Inc., it provides a highly accessible account of how companies should determine and implement their corporate
purposes. It outlines why corporate purpose is so important and how it can both address the major challenges the world
faces today and deliver enhanced performance for business. Fourteen detailed case studies illustrate how companies of
different sizes, sectors, and geographies have put purpose into practice and their experiences of doing so. These cases
give deep insights into the way in which companies can build purposeful businesses, map and shape their ecosystems,
identify failures and problems, align management, and create partnerships to deliver their purposes against which they
can measure their performance. The achievement of purpose is a very real issue that every responsible leader in
business, finance, and business academia must now face. This book will equip executives, managers, investors, and
policymakers with the tools that they require to understand how the notion of corporate purpose should become a
corporate reality.
Blockchain Foundations Dec 12 2020 While there are many books on blockchains, this guide focuses on blockchain
applications for business. The target audience is business students, professionals, and managers who want to learn about
the overall blockchain landscape -- the investments, the size of markets, major players and the global reach -- as well
as the potential business value of blockchain applications and the challenges that must be overcome to achieve that

value. We present use cases and derive action principles for building enterprise blockchain capabilities. Readers will
learn enough about the underlying technologies to speak intelligently to technology experts in the space, as the guide
also covers the blockchain protocols, code bases and provides a glossary of terms. We use this guide as the textbook for
our undergraduate and graduate Blockchain Fundamentals course at the University of Arkansas. Other professors interested
in adopting this guide for instructional purposes are welcome to contact the author for supporting instructional
materials.
Fundamentals of Business (black and White) Jun 17 2021 (Black & White version) Fundamentals of Business was created for
Virginia Tech's MGT 1104 Foundations of Business through a collaboration between the Pamplin College of Business and
Virginia Tech Libraries. This book is freely available at: http://hdl.handle.net/10919/70961 It is licensed with a
Creative Commons-NonCommercial ShareAlike 3.0 license.
Mobile Electronic Commerce Sep 01 2022 Mobile commerce transactions continue to soar, driven largely by the everincreasing adoption and use of smartphones and tablets. The use of this technology gives consumers the flexibility to
shop whenever and wherever they want. Mobile Electronic Commerce: Foundations, Development, and Applications addresses
the role of industry, academia, scientists, engineers, professionals, and students in developing innovative new mobile
commerce technologies and systems to further improve the consumer experience. It also discusses the impact of mobile
commerce on society, economics, culture, organizations, government, industry, and our daily lives. This book brings
together experts from multiple disciplines in industry and academia to stimulate new thinking in the development and
application of mobile commerce technology. The book covers important mobile commerce topics, such as critical
infrastructure management, mobile security issues, new applications and services, emerging development architectures,
mobile business solutions, and future research opportunities. In addition to its multidisciplinary approach, the book
also provides a cross-cultural approach intended to overcome cultural barriers and accelerate mobile commerce
advancement in the global economy. Authors and researchers from around the world discuss a broad spectrum of methods,
tools, and guidelines for designing mobile commerce systems and services in different cultures.
The Foundations of Information Systems May 17 2021 Why does information technology disappoint or enslave us? Why do so
many information systems projects collapse? How can we do better? There are many technical, social, economic and other
aspects to consider. How do we ensure we take all these into account as we research ITC or employ them? ICT affects our
lives and world more profoundly than ever before. How may we understand it? This book employs philosophy to lay
foundations for understanding the complexity of ICT, in five areas: The nature of information and computers, and
artificial intelligence; The use of ICT at work and home, for serious and less-serious use; The ICT features that annoy
or delight us; Societal issues, such as surveillance, e-government, ICT in developing countries, climate change, what
technological progress is and what is the role of ICT as a whole and of the information systems field; ICT development including computer programming, knowledge engineering and project management. The ideas in this book emerge from five
decades of experience of the author with ICT, across industry, the professions and academic life. Information systems
researchers will enjoy this book because it offers them new ideas and fresh perspectives. On the 500th anniversary of
the European Reformation, this book introduces and applies the Reformational Philosophy of mid-20th-century Dutch
thinker, Herman Dooyeweerd, to contemporary challenges of the 21st century. Excitingly, this accessible philosophy is
grounded in everyday experience and yields a rich seedbed of ideas, which researchers and practitioners can develop to
their advantage.
Foundations of Web Technology Dec 24 2021 Foundations of Web Technology covers the basics of Web technology while being
specialized enough to add value to experienced professionals working in this field. Most books on the Web focus on
programmatic aspects of languages such as Java, JavaScript, or description of standards such as Hypertext Markup
Language (HTML) or Wireless Markup Language (WML). A book that covers the concepts behind the infrastructure of the Web
would be indispensable to a wide range of audiences interested in learning how the Web works, how techniques in Web
technology can be applied to their own problem, and what the emergent technological trends in these areas are.
Enterprise Architecture as Strategy Nov 10 2020 Enterprise architecture defines a firm's needs for standardized tasks,
job roles, systems, infrastructure, and data in core business processes. This book explains enterprise architecture's
vital role in enabling - or constraining - the execution of business strategy. It provides frameworks, case examples,
and more.
FOUNDATIONS IN BUSINESS AND TECHNOLOGY - POCKETNOTES. Jul 31 2022
Rule Technologies: Foundations, Tools, and Applications Aug 27 2019 This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of
the 9th International RuleML Symposium, RuleML 2015, held in Berlin, Germany, in August 2015. The 25 full papers, 4
short papers, 2 full keynote papers, 2 invited research track overview papers, 1 invited paper, 1 invited abstracts
presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 63 submissions. The papers cover the following topics: general
RuleML track; complex event processing track, existential rules and datalog+/- track; legal rules and reasoning track;
rule learning track; industry track.
E-commerce Basics Nov 03 2022 In E-Commerce Basics, the authors introduce the basic technological infastructure and
basic business issues to understand when analyzing the feasibility of e-commerce initiatives. The book uses a layered
approach that first presents the basic web technology that supports all e-business, then presents the e-commerce
business issues, and then revisits the technology to discuss the challenges in bringing businesses on to the web. Since
the web wasn't created for business purposes, the issues of combining business applications in a technical environment
are examined. This layered approach gives the reader an Understanding of the underlying infrastructure and how
traditional business issues should be considered when considering e-commerce, and thus, makes it easier to grasp the
strengths, limitations, and implications of various e-commerce solutions. When discussing the business of ecommerce the
layered approach reflects on traditional business models used to measure successes, such as profit and return on
investment. - Layered Approach - Takes a layered approach that stresses the technology infrastructure and the business
issues surrounding the integration of business and technology. Global Business Management Foundations May 05 2020
Foundations of Business Economics Jan 01 2020 Foundatioins of Business Economics explains microeconomic analysis in
terms of real business situations. The underlying theme of the book is the way in which markets link together
interdependent activities and how they confront and solve problems of information. The book covers a wide range of
issues, including *The economic way of thinking *The Business environment *Product markets *Market failure *Factor
markets *General equilibrium Theory is developed carefully but with a light touch and mathematics kept to a minimum,
making the book easily accessible. It will be particularly valuable for those students whose interests lie on the human
side of industry. explanation of microeconomic analysis in terms of real business practice. The author examines the way
markets link together interdependent economic activities and provides general equilibrium models of the entire economic
system.
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